
NSER Virtual Graduation Ceremony 

Wednesday June 10, 2020 

 

Social distancing and Public Health Policies MUST be followed at all times 

o Students are asked to be at NSER 15 minutes before their scheduled 

appointment time. 

o If you are not able to make your appointment, please call the office 

ASAP.  This will be the ONLY opportunity to participate in this activity. 

 

o Students can bring a maximum of five (5) guests. 

 

o Please park by the entrance closest to the cafeteria in the front of the 

building. 

 

o Go directly to Room 110 (Relaxation Room) to receive your gown, cap, etc. 

 

o Grads and guests will be escorted to the cafeteria. 

 

o Grads will be filmed/photographed receiving their diploma. 

 

o Grads and families/guests will have the opportunity to have pictures taken. 

If grads wish to take a picture on the front lawn, they are encouraged to do 

so as it will not be possible at the drive-in ceremony.  

 

o Graduates are asked to keep their gown, cap, etc. as these will be required 

for the June 18th ceremony. 

 

 

 


